
 
Robo Club 

Your Robot ... Your Commands  

We are delighted to continue offering the Robo Club at Moss Hall Junior School 
on Friday from 3:30 to 4:30 starting Friday 14 January 2022,  and last session 
will be Friday 25 March 2022. 

The club will be on Mondays from 3:20 to 4:20 in 4H classroom 

The aim of this club is to introduce robotics in a fun way for children   using 
building bricks and computer commands to assemble and control. This club 
helps children to learn about simple robotics in an environment that improves 
communication, collaboration and team building skills .  

If you wish for your child to attend the club, please fill the registration form on 

our website https://www.eAssistant.co.uk.  

From the top navigation on the home screen select “School Clubs”  then “Moss 

Hall Junior School”. 

When we receive the form a confirmation email will be sent with payment de-

tails. Please note that places are limited and will be reserved for 24 hours from 

form submission and allocated on first come first served bases.   

Fees for the term £100 to be paid in advance.  

Please note Fees are non– refundable.  

Children to be collected after the club from the upper playground next to the 

school library. 

Please visit our website for Terms & Conditions and more details 

Phone: 077- 4849- 3383 

Email: info@eassistant.co.uk 

https://www.eAssistant.co.uk 

Facebook @eAssistant 

We offer more services like tutoring, courses and Birthday parties,  
please visit our website for more details www.eAssistant.co.uk  

or give us a call on 077 4849 3383 

We had a website make over 


